
Public Hearing 
August 17, 2022 

City Hall Meeting Room 
 

 
 
The Public hearing was called to order by Mayor Keith Gilbert on August 17, 2022 
@ 5:30 p.m. Alderman Alexander, Alderman Crawford, Alderman Grant were 
present. City Attorney Blair Merrigan, City Administrator John Nab, and City Clerk 
Crystal Dorrel were also present.  
 
No Public Participation 
 
Alderman Alexander made a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing at 5:33p.m. 
Alderman Grant seconded the motion. Vote: Alexander-aye, Grant-aye, Crawford-
aye. 
 
        Crystal Dorrel 
        City Clerk 

 


